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MEETING HOSTED IN HONOR OF
AMBASSADOR OF KYRGYZSTAN BY
FPCCI

A significant meeting was hosted by Mr. Atif lkram
Sheikh, President of FPCCI, in honor of H.E. Avazbek
Atakhanov, Ambassador of Kyrgyzstan, marking an
important step towards strengthening economic and
business ties between Pakistan and Kyrgyzstan.

The event was graced by the presence of key figures,
including H.E. Avazbek Atakhanov, Ambassador of
Kyrgyzstan, Mr. Atif Ikram Sheikh, President of FPCCI,
and Mr. Jabbar Rahim Khan, CEO of Synercon and
Chairman of the Pakistan-Kyrgyzstan Business
Council. These leaders addressed attendees with
valuable insights on future collaborations between
both nations. Distinguished members of the Pakistan-
Kyrgyzstan Business Council were also in attendance,
offering their expertise and support to the discussions.

This event highlights Synercon’s ongoing commitment
to enhancing cross-border business relationships and
fostering the growth of international trade and
investments.
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SYNERCON LEADS STRATEGIC
MEETING WITH AFIC
COMMANDANT ON FUTURE
PROJECT DEVELOPMENTS

Synercon CEO, Jabbar Rahim Khan, along with
Director Saadat Ullah Kattak and the BIM team, held
a productive meeting with the Commandant AFIC to
discuss critical aspects of an upcoming project. The
session focused on design innovation, strategic
planning for future developments, and the application
of cutting-edge BIM processes to improve efficiency.

Key topics also included traffic flow optimization, the
integration of Al-driven digital transformations, and
proposals for state-of-the-art facilities. The meeting
highlighted industry-leading techniques and
reinforced a shared vision for developing smarter,
more sustainable, and technologically advanced
solutions.
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28th Feburary, 2025

BACP AND SYNERCON SIGN MOU

MOU SIGNING JJ TO STRENGTHEN BILATERAL
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ECONOMIC AND CULTURAL
COOPERATION

In a significant step towards enhancing economic
and cultural ties, the Business Association for
Cooperation with Pakistan (BACP) and Synercon
have signed a Memorandum of Understanding
(MOU). The agreement, signed by Mr. Jawad
Rehman, President of BACP, and Mr. Jabbar Rahim
Khan, CEO of Synercon, aims to promote economic
cooperation, trade, investment, and sustainable
development between Pakistan and other regions.
The MOU outlines key areas of collaboration,
including trade, medicine, education, tourism,
and environmental protection, with the goal of
creating a lasting impact on both regional and
global scales. The agreement also encourages
regional cooperation among the CIS and BRICS
countries and envisions the establishment of a free
trade zone between the two organizations to
facilitate  cross-border trade and capital
movement.

MEETING ON MASTER PLAN AND
FEASIBILITY STUDY FOR
INTERNATIONAL BUS TERMINAL
PROJECT

The Synercon team had a productive meeting with
key stakeholders, including AC Jamrud, Dr. Ameer
Zaib Khan, and Tehsildar Khyber, Mr. Asif Ali Shah,
to discuss the Master Plan and Feasibility Study for
the International Bus Terminal Project. This important
initiative is designed to enhance bus travel between
Pakistan and Afghanistan, improving cross-border
transportation.

The project is being led by the Khyber Pakhtunkhwa
(KPK) Planning and Development Department, with
valuable support from the World Bank. The Synercon
team is serving as the consulting partner for this
initiative.
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